
Agenda Date:  11/6/2019 
Agenda Placement:  8C

 

Napa Sanitation District 
Board Agenda Letter 

TO: Honorable Board of Directors 

FROM: Timothy Healy - General Manager 
NS-Treatment Plant Operations 

REPORT BY: James Keller Jr, OPERATIONS SERVICES DIRECTOR -  

SUBJECT: Public Safety Power Shutdown - Update 

RECOMMENDATION 

Receive report by Staff regarding PG&E's Public Safety Power Shutdown (PSPS) Event impacts on the District's 
operation during October 2019. 

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

This presentation provides information about PG&E's Public Safety Power Shutdown (PSPS) Event impacts on the 
District's operation during October 2019. 

 

FISCAL & STRATEGIC PLAN IMPACT 

 
 

Is there a Fiscal Impact? No 

ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT 

None. 

 

BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION 

A presentation was given at the July 17, 2019 Board meeting identifying the anticipated impact of PG&E's Public 



Safety Power Shutdown events on NapaSan's facilities. This is a follow-up on the impact after three PSPS events 
occurring in October 2019. 

 

SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS 

A . PSPS Event Update  
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